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Location:  

July 25, 2023 

9:00 AM – 10:00 AM 

Virtual Meeting  

Action Items:  

1. Pee Dee RBC members to send Matt Lindburg pictures from the basin preferably with 

people in the picture. 

Major Decisions: 

1. Unanimous – The Pee Dee RBC voted to adopt the RBC bylaws as written in the 

Planning Framework. (July 2022) 

2. Unanimous – The Pee Dee RBC voted to adopt the proposed Process Metrics as 

presented. (August 2022) 

3. Unanimous – The Pee Dee RBC voted to adopt the Mission, Vision, and Goals of the 

Pee Dee RBC. (August 2022) 

4. The Pee Dee RBC elected the Chair: Buddy Richardson and Vice Chair: Cara 

Schildtknecht (November 2022) 

Meeting: 

• Review of Meeting Objectives 

• Approval of Agenda, Minutes, and Summary 

• Public and Agency Comment Periods  

• Coastal Plain Groundwater Model Status 

• Chapters 1-3 Update and Next Steps on Chapters 

• Meeting Conclusion 

Meeting Summary (July 25th) 

JD Solomon, Pee Dee River Basin Council Facilitator, called the July 25th meeting of the Pee Dee 

RBC to order at 9:00 AM. The fourteenth meeting of the Pee Dee RBC was held virtually via the 

Zoom virtual meeting platform (virtual-only). Including the Pee Dee RBC members and planning 

team, there were 39 people present at this RBC meeting online.  

The meeting began with JD Solomon reviewing the agenda items for the meeting. The Pee Dee 

RBC approved the RBC meeting agenda and will approve the minutes and summary documents 

from the June 27th meeting at the August meeting. A public comment period was held with no 

comments. An agency public comment period was held with no comments received.  
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The first item on the agenda was an update from Andrea Hughes, USGS. The coastal plain 

groundwater modeling work is continuing to progress as the USGS team is transferring the 

coastal plain groundwater model from MODFLOW NWT to MODFLOW 6 and working to shorten 

model runs. Calibration run results will be available to present to the Pee Dee RBC at the August 

meeting.  

Matt Lindburg, Brown & Caldwell, presented current drafts of the first three chapters of the 

Pee Dee river basin plan. The first three chapters included the introduction, description of the 

basin, and the water resources of the basin. Matt highlighted the draft contents of each of the 

chapters and updated the RBC on next steps.  

JD Solomon and Buddy Richardson concluded the meeting at 9:41 AM. The next meeting of the 

Pee Dee RBC will be August 22nd, 2023 at the Clemson Pee Dee REC.  

 

Summary: Tom Walker 

Approved: 8/22/23 


